
Dear Friends, Associates, and Patients, 

Thank you for having the confidence to trust me with your health care needs.  It has truly been a 

pleasure being your physician.  I have come to know you and your families well, and I consider many of 

you friends. It is with sadness that I must notify you of the closing of my practice at Argyll Medical 

Group. Due to life circumstances, I have made the difficult decision to move out of Chico.  I know this 

comes as a shock as transitions can be difficult.  I will make every effort to help you with this endeavor. 

Argyll Medical Group is looking for a possible replacement.  But, at this time it must be assumed that 

there is not one.  Please follow these procedures to find a new primary care provider: 

1.  Ask friends or family if their medical provider is accepting new patients. 

2. Contact the Butte-Glenn Medical Society for list of open offices at (530) 342-4296. 

3. If you are taking Suboxone go to www.SAMHSA.gov and look for the treatment provider tab. 

4. Have a signed records release sent from your new medical home so that a copy of your medical 

records can be forwarded. 

I will continue seeing patients until May 31, 2021. 

And once again, thank you for the honor of allowing me to care for you. 

 

Warmly, 

Brandan Stark 

 

Website:  www.argyllmedical.com 
 

http://www.samhsa.gov/
http://www.argyllmedical.com/

